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Jul 23 

Dear Dr mohammad kazem Sharifi yazdi, 

I am pleased to inform you that your abstract 4, has been accepted for Poster presentation at Molecular 

biology and pathogenesis of avian viruses. 

Guidelines for presentations will shortly be posted on the conference website. Please register for the 

conference immediately to confirm your participation. Registration must be done online through the 

link on the conference website. 

We look forward to seeing you in St Catherine's College, University of Oxford from Monday, 3rd 

September, 2018. 

 

With best wishes, 

Joe Fitzgerald, Conference and Events Officer 

Microbiology Society 

conferences@microbiologysociety.org 

You can log in at http://app.oxfordabstracts.com/ 
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